Greetings,

| am writing to express my opposition over this proposal (HB2725 and HB2555). My family and friends have been respectfully
operating towed motorboats on the Willamette for decades. Sharing the river with them have created some of the best memories of
my life. | rarely encounter others operating motorboats for towed watersports that are putting others in danger or disrupting other
forms of watersports. There seems to be a very balanced and respectful relationship between those swimming, kayaking, paddle
boarding, and those who are towing passengers. The Willamette is a unique place, please continue to allow all to take advantage of
this amazing river!

Sincerely,
Jesse Horner



